
Congratulate those who have been members of the State Bar of Michigan for 50 years. 
Send a message of appreciation to a friend, classmate, colleague, parent, sibling, or 
mentor to let them know how much you value their contributions to the practice of 
law and to the public they have served.

Honorees will be recognized at a special luncheon on May 11, 2020, at The Inn at
St. John’s in Plymouth.

To publish a congratulatory message in the luncheon program, contact Stacy Ozanich 
at sozanich@michbar.org or call (517) 346-6315 to make arrangements. 

CELEBRATE YOUR HONOREE!


